
    

No. HPNLU-A(7)-11(Advt.)/2022          Dated: 15.08.2023 

 

NOTICE FOR POSTPONMENT OF RECRUITMENT 

OF ATTENDENTS FOR GIRLS HOSTEL (DAILY 

WAGES) 

 

This is in continuation to the Advertisement Notice No. HPNL U-A 

(7)-11 (Advt.)/2022-5822 dated 10.08.2023, whereby applications 

were invited for filling up the posts of Attendants for Girls Hostel, 

on daily wages basis for three months only through Walk-in- 

Interview, scheduled to be held on August 16,2023 has been 

postponed till further orders. The next date of the interview shall be 

communicated in due course through the website of the University. 

   

Sd/- 

Registrar 

HPNLU, Shimla 
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